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As a veteran who served in Vietnam in 1969-70, I fully support the joint resolution to 

establish a formal relationship with a sister state in Ukraine. I am deeply offended at 

the disgraceful cowardice and unreliability displayed by the current White House. I 

hope and pray that Oregon's new relationship with Cherkasy will demonstrate the 

true values of the United States and that our relationship will far outlast the ignominy 

of short-sighted, self-serving politicians.  


